INLET BEACH CLUB

MANAGERS REPORT

SEPTEMBER 16, 2013

Jose has been working to maintain the garage doors following the protocol given by Joe Pobiak Painting Inc which includes rust removal proper preparation and painting. He has also continued to pressure wash the areas that were stained by Sooty Mold which is left behind by Spiraling White Flies. 

Baron Signs is working on providing a revised proposal for the “Inlet Beach Club” entry gate. 

World Class Landscape is scheduled to do the pruning of the coconut Palm Trees and the trimming and Shellacking of the Sylvester Palm located in between building 120 and building 140.

Coastal Gardens and World Class Landscaping have been contacted about the replacement of two Coconut Palm Trees on the S.E. side of the property. These trees were struck by lightning. I expect a written proposal from them soon. 

North Palm Beach Pool Services has asked that we replace the hinges on the pool pump enclosure. I discussed this with Jose and instructed him to replace them. 
